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Tuesday 9th July 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
School Uniform 
 
From previous communication, you will be aware that Tots to Teams are our new school uniform 
provider. We are extremely impressed with the quality of the uniform that they provide and also with 
their prices.  
 
We have introduced a grey PE hoodie to our school uniform for September 2024. This can be worn as an 
alternative to the school jumper on PE days should you wish to purchase one. Can I please remind you 
that on PE days, pupils come into school in their PE uniform, which consists of a white T-Shirt, black 
shorts/ dark tracksuit bottoms and a school jumper or school hoodie.  You will be notified by class 
teachers of PE days for next year very shortly. 
 
School Uniform Price List 
Please see table below showing prices of school uniform provided by Tots to Teams. 
 

Item  Cost 

Grey sweatshirt with school logo  £9.45 (2-3 years – 13 years) 
£11.25 (Adult sizes) 

Grey cardigan with school logo £10.25 (2-3 years – 13 years) 
£12.25 (Adult sizes) 

Blue polo T-Shirt with school logo £9.25 (2 years – 13 years) 
£11.00 (Adult sizes) 

White PE T-Shirt with school logo £6.25 (2 years – 11-13 years) 
£7.00 (Adult sizes) 

Jade Little J’s Nursery sweatshirt with logo £10.00 (2 years – 7-8 years) 

Jade Little J’s Nursery cardigan with logo £11.00 (2 years – 7-8 years) 

Gold Little J’s Nursery polo T-Shirt with logo £9.45 (2-3 years – 7-8 years) 

 
How to order 
 
Please be reassured, that there is no expectation for parents to purchase new uniform, because we are 
moving over to Tots to Teams, or indeed to order uniform from any set supplier. Should you wish to buy 
any uniform from Tots to Teams, please visit www.totstoteams.com/schools/st-josephs-catholic-primary-
school-blackhall/  
 
Any orders made before 1st August 2024, will be delivered in time for the new term starting in 
September. 
  
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
Mrs Ashton 
Executive Headteacher 
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